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On Thursday, February 20, 2025, the Colorado Limited Gaming Control Commission approved $2,948,660 
in responsible gaming grants at the February Commission meeting.  
 
The Responsible Gaming Grant Program, established by House Bill 22-1402, promotes responsible gaming 
and addresses problem gaming in Colorado. The Colorado Limited Gaming Control Commission along with 
support from the Colorado Division of Gaming Responsible Gaming Program administers the annual grant 
program and award grants to eligible applicants from the Responsible Gaming Grant Program Cash Fund. 
The responsible gaming grant program is meant to provide meaningful funding and encourage prevention, 
education on gambling addiction, additional counselors, public awareness, treatment, recovery, data, and 
research in Colorado. 

The 2025 Grant application process garnered 14 applications for a total of just over 5 million dollars with a 
budget of $3,040,000.00. The Responsible Gaming Program formed a committee of subject matter experts 
within the Division of Gaming in collaboration with the Colorado Behavioral Health Administration to review 
the applications to make recommendations to the Colorado Limited Gaming Control Commission. The 



recommendations were unanimous among all members, based on the budget and the current needs of the 
Responsible Gaming program. Please see the chart below for the total grant applicant requests.  
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The Colorado Limited Gaming Control Commission deliberated and discussed each application individually 
for consideration and subsequently voted on each application. Please see below for the total approved 
grant requests.  
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